
To encourage continued industry growth, the Minnesota 
Builders Exchange Scholarship Fund awards scholarships 
annually to college and technical school students in 
construction related �elds.

The Minnesota Builders Exchange (MBEX) and our donating 
partner, The Builders Group (TBG), are pleased to announce the 
annual scholarship results.  This year, the scholarship committee 
met and reviewed 43 applicants. Seven students were selected 
to receive awards ranging in amounts from $2,000 to $5,000. 

CONGRATULATIONS RECIPIENTS!

ESTHER BASS
Civil Engineering
Marquette University

PINNACLE: $5,000

KARIN ELIZABETH DAHLIN
HVACR
Minneapolis Comm & Tech College

TRADESMAN: $3,000

JOSHUA CALTON
HVAC
Century College

TRADESMAN: $2,000

LUIS ISRAEL CONTRERAS RUIZ
Electrical Technology
Saint Paul College

TRADESMAN: $2,000

COLLIN BENNETT
Construction Management
Minnesota State University- Mankato

I N D U S T RY:  $ 2 , 0 0 0

FASEKA TAMERAT
Construction Management
Minnesota State University- Mankato

I N D U S T RY:  $ 2 , 0 0 0
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